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Dear parents and carers,
There has certainly been a change in the weather this week as winter approaches. Could we please ask that all
pupils remember to bring a coat, with their name inside, to school. We continue to focus on our value of the
half term which is ‘Trust’. Our whole school and class collective worship all centres around this value.
All of our Christmas dates can be found on the school website and we will be sharing an overview newsletter
next week for you with these dates on. Christmas Performance tickets will also go on sale for a small amount
next week to help cover the associated costs. I hope you have a lovely weekend. Diolch, Mr Hatwood.

Cylchlythyr - Newsletter

Shoe Box Appeal
Our School Council were proud
to distribute our show box
collections to ‘Teams4U’ this
week. The staff at the charity
were very grateful for the
support of our community.

Forest School Day
On Thursday next week, we are having a day to
spend sorting, organising and developing our
Forest School area. If you are able to come along
and support Mrs Parker
and Mrs Baker with this
task, anytime between
9.15am and 2pm, you
would be very welcome.
Thank you for your support.

Attendance and Punctuality
Please do remember to report absence to 01978 852342
or attendance@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk and not via
Class DoJo.
Letters to notify parents and carers of their children’s
attendance are being sent out on a regular basis where
attendance has moved below the expected thresholds.
This is as outlined in the Local Authority Attendance Policy
and includes absence linked to illness.
Thank you for your support in this matter.

Family Learning Programme – Engagement
We are delighted to have launched our Family Learning Programme in
partnership with the Local Authority as part of the Adult Community
Learning Programme.

The programme is new and is something we will be sharing details of as
activities are confirmed. We believe this offering is very broad and wide
ranging and thank you for the many positive comments we have received
around the offering already.

The programme was planned to commence in 2023, but we have been
fortunate to secure a 2022 start for activities and as has been noted on the
information posts regarding the programme, further sessions for other year
groups will follow in due course.
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